Dartmouth and New Bedford
Police Department respond to
stabbing on Cove Road

“On Saturday, October 29th, at approximately 0145 hours, New
Bedford Police Department south end units were dispatched to
the “Thirsty Whale” on Cove Road for a report of a male party
who had been stabbed. Dartmouth police assisted.

The male was transported to the hospital as a result of his
injuries, and 1is expected to recover.” -New Bedford Police
Department.
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